
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 We are rapidly coming to the end of the school year and we wanted to let you know 
of some important dates coming up.   
 
May 3rd Fifth grade dance 
 --We are hoping that the students will join the fun on Friday night for a Carnival 
themed dance.  The dance will be from 6-8pm in the gym. 
 
May 20th Philadelphia Field Trip  
 --At this point all money should be turned in.  The field trip will be held during 
regular school hours. We will be sending home more information closer to the actual day.  
 
May 22nd Drexel Hill Middle School Tour  

--We will be going the morning of May 22nd to take a tour of DHMS.    
 
May 23rd Color Day   

--We will be the A.M. group.  We will be going out at 9:15. If you plan on coming you 
may sign out your kids after all activities.  All students are encouraged to wear their shirts.    
 
June 5th Fifth Grade Picnic   
 --We will be taking the kids outside in the courtyard for a BBQ, followed by a softball 
game starting around 11:00 (lunch).  Parents are welcome to come and watch the game.  If 
you would like to join us for lunch please let your child’s homeroom teacher know by May 
31st.  
 
June 7th Promotion Ceremony 
 --Our Ceremony will begin promptly at 9:30. Students should dress up for the event.  
No jeans please.  Parents/guardians will be allowed in the building starting at 9:10, 
through the front door where you will check in.  Students should come to school regular 
time.  We ask that any balloons be left out of the gymnasium so that everyone can see the 
event.  If past years have taught us anything, it is that the gymnasium will be quite warm 
that day!!!  Please understand that there is no A/C in the gymnasium.  If you are going to 
take your child out to lunch after the ceremony we ask that you sign them out.  At the end 
of the ceremony we will dismiss the students back to the homerooms.  We ask that you 
wait in the gym until all students have returned to the rooms.  Then we will ask you to go 
to the rooms where there is a sign out sheet to fill out in order to dismiss the students.   
If you have any questions please contact your child’s homeroom teacher.  We thank you 
for all that you do for our students!!!!! 
 
Sincerely, 
Fifth grade teachers 


